

Ministry of Economic Planning, Sustainable Development, Industry, Information and Labour

P.O. Box 608, Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines Tel. (784) 457-1746, Fax (784) 456-2430, Email: cenplan@svgcpd.com

20th January 2017

Mr. Stephen O'Malley
Resident Representative
UNDP Barbados and the OECS
Subregional Office
UN House,
Marine Gardens
Christ Church
BARBADOS

Dear Mr. O'Malley,

<u>Letter of Commitment – Proposal: Strengthening and Transfer Knowledge Capacities and Tools for Disaster Risk Reduction with a Focus on Early Warning Systems in the Caribbean</u>

In my capacity as UNDP Focal Point for the Government of St. Vincent and the Grenadines, I confirm that the above Proposal is in accordance with my Government's national priorities and our commitment to advancing Disaster Risk Reduction in country.

Accordingly, I am pleased to endorse the intended objectives, scope and results of the proposed project and express our commitment to participate in this proposed project.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Anthony-Browne
Director of Planning

cc. Marlon Clarke, Technical Coordinator